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City Clerk Reminds Dog Owners to Renew License      
  

Media Advisory 
 
CONTACT: 
Joe Quartiero 
(860) 489-2241 
 
TORRINGTON, CT – May 4, 2012 - The City Clerk's Office would like to remind all 
dog owners that all dog licenses must be renewed between Friday, June 1, 2012 and 
Saturday, June 29, 2012.   
 
Renewal Notices will be mailed to current license holders within the next week. 
 
Dogs not licensed by June 30th, 2012 will be considered delinquent and 
subject to $1.00 per month penalty. 
 
Persons applying for new registrations or renewals will be required to furnish proof of 
rabies vaccination. Proof of spaying or neutering will also be required to receive the 
reduced fee.  
 
Registrations may be made in person at the City Clerk=s Office, 140 Main Street,  
or by mail to the City Clerk's Office, 140 Main Street, Torrington, CT 06790.   
A self-addressed, stamped envelope must be included in your request by mail.  
 
Checks should be made payable to AThe City of Torrington@. 
   
Persons who no longer have their dogs are asked to contact the City Clerk's Office at  
489-2236 with that information.   
 

Fees   $  8.00 for an altered dog. 
 

           $19.00 for an unaltered dog. 
 
If you have any questions, call 489-2236 during the following hours: 
 
Monday through Wednesday from 8:30 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. 
Thursday from 8:30 A.M. to 6:30 P.M. 
Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 12:30 P.M.  
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